
I urge you to vote NO on HB 2674. This bill seeks to hurt rural Oregonian's, once again! Let the farmers, ranchers and loggers 
WORK! Already struggling rural families, then add covid restrictions and businesses closed. Families are hurting and some barely 
making ends meet. And here we have polititians that say they are for the "working families"? These extra taxes are anything BUT 
help. It is such a disappointment that we have polititians in Salem, that would take every OPPORTUNITY to kick their fellow man, 
when they are down. Again I urge you to vote NO on this bill. Oregonian's pay enough taxes!!!


